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Submitted to: House Committee On Energy and Environment 
 
Dear Chairwoman, Power and Members of the Committee, 
 
I offer this testimony in opposition to HB4105 because it would all but eliminate the distribution of natural gas 
throughout the state of Oregon. 
 
Natural gas is arguably the cleanest, safest, and most abundant fuel available to residents and industries within our 
great state. This fuel is used to generate electricity, warm homes and businesses, and in the preparation of healthy 
meals within homes and restaurants throughout Oregon. 
 
Those likely to be harmed most are those that likely can afford it the least. 
 
It is for the reasons above that I respectfully ask all of you to join me in opposing HB4105. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Joe Spendolini 
 
 
  



 


